
 

School Commission Notes/Minutes 

 

Tuesday, February 6, 2024 

 

I.  Prayer 

 

II.  Chatard Update/Visit  

 1.  2 Chatard representatives gave out flyer to show St. Matthew graduates 

and their successes at Bishop Chatard.  Ultimate message was St. Matthew grades 

are doing very well at Chatard.  The 2 representatives felt students were well 

prepared upon entering high school. 

 

III.  Committee Updates 

 1.  Committee members still being established and gathered to conduct first 

meetings 

 

IV.  Building Grounds Committee established 

 1.  Formerly known as Admin; be established to streamline thoughts and 

communication on what needs done in and around St. Matthew. 

  

V. Principal's Report 

 1.  Open House had 33 families attend -- very good turnout 

 2.  FACTS implementation has been going very well 

 3.  Pre-School Survey conducted - 85% in favor of an earlier start date; 

leading response for why choosing St. Matthew was: 1) Teachers (60%) 2) 

Curriculum 3) Community 

 4.  Looking at a Pre-School accreditation 

 

VI. Other Items?  

 

 

 

* Next Meeting, Tuesday, March 
 

 

    


